
  
 

 

Information Governance Team 

Postal Address: 

Coventry City Council 

PO Box 15 

Council House 

Coventry 

CV1 5RR 

www.coventry.gov.uk 
E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
Phone: 024 7697 5408

14 October 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI364196060 

Thank you for your request for information relating to  5G mast erection across the city.
 
You have requested the following information:
 
1. I would like to know the name of the businesses in which the 5g masts belong to? Such
as Hutchison 3G, Vodafone, EE (etc) 

2. The locations (by road name) in which the 5G masts are and the date in which they were
erected? 

For Questions 1 and 2, the data relating to 5G planning masts can be found on the following link: 

https://planningsearch.coventry.gov.uk/Planning 

We therefore do not need to disclose the information as per Section 21 of the Act. 

To assist, type “TEL” into the search function to identify all details relating to telecom mast
applications including who they are being installed by/for. 

3. What monies, donations or contributory funds were received by any Coventry City
Council departments to erect these 5G masts? 

The Council receives a standard planning fee for the application, also viewable as part of the
application documents. As the applicant is considered a ‘statutory undertaker' no additional charge



can be made for masts erected on the highway (including footpaths). 

4. What department of Coventry City Council deals with the erection of these 5G masts? 

The applications come through to the Planning department, which consults with relevant
departments such as Highways as well as notifying immediate neighbours and displaying a notice
on site as part of the public consultation. 

5. How many 5G masts have been erected in Coventry and any future plans to obtain more? 

Please refer to Question 1. 

To further advise, 5G mast rollouts are organised and co-ordinated by infrastructure companies
and not by the Council. 
 
The supply of information in response to a FOI/EIR request does not confer an automatic right to
re-use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose. 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance 


